
ICR Committee, 
PLEASE go back to the September 28th map and move the southeastern boundary to 
Start at 2222, but to otherwise follow the ICRC map from September 28th.  We mean no 
disrespect to Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Rosedale, but NW Austin would like to 
remain with our communities of interest. 
 
The revised map has the potential to create the following issues for NW Austin: 
1.     NW Austin transportation issues will not be addressed. 
2.     NW Austin wildfire/canyon-fire issues will not be addressed (we saw the Steiner 
Ranch and River Place canyon fires from our own canyons last year). 
3.     NW Austin policing issues will not be addressed (we only have one patrol person 
and it is often downtown or supporting the Rundberg area). 
4.     NW Austin deer and coyote issues will not be addressed. 
5.     NW Austin housing and zoning issues are very different and could be impacted. 
  
6.     School boundary changes could possibly take into account the new district 
boundaries, impacting our school capture areas. 
 
Having NW Austin mapped accordingly ensures proper city council representation and 
the ability to address these issues.  Co-mingling NW Austin with the great communities 
of Tarrytown, Brykerwoods, and Rosedale only dilutes our ability to better address these 
very real issues. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cliff Teeler 
 


